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“People to people for the betterment of their two countries.”

San Miguel Corporation
Baoding, China				        	 	         October 22, 2013

Dear Mr. Eric Qin: 

We would like to express our deepest thanks to your company’s generous support of the Philippine Booth and its volunteers in the 10th annual Peking University International Culture Festival (ICF) held on October 19th, 2013.
An added surprise for your company:
For the first time, the Peking and Tsinghua ICF Philippine Booth planning were done together under the leadership of the Philippines-China Friendship Club (PCFC). 
Your support is also being acknowledged by the Club.
The Philippines-China Friendship Club (PCFC) is a newly established group of motivated students and young professionals in China who wish to contribute to the betterment of Philippine and Chinese friendship.  We hope that through the organization, Pinoys in China can find opportunities for personal growth as well as enable themselves to be better equipped to contribute to the betterment of friendship. 
Your company’s support in the ICF was a big encouragement to many of us.  Indeed due to the better fanfare made possible by your company’s contribution, we were also able to recruit Chinese friends into the Club!
There is a saying that “Individually, we are one drop. Together, we are an ocean.”  You would be proud to know that your company’s help helped the Filipino students in Beijing a more welcoming and colorful ocean!
We hope that you will be able to join us again on November 17 (Sunday) for the ICF in Tsinghua University.  We wish to ask:
1.) For one company representative 
2.) Let us know any special arrangement that may be needed
Please confirm by November 12. 
Attached is the Club’s general newsletter.  Please contact me for any questions or concerns.  

Sincerely, 
Mark Lim, VP for Marketing, (131-4127-2795)

Approved by: Austin Ong, President (150-1052-4684)
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